
TERM 1 NEWSLETTER

Reminders

Welcome

Upcoming
Events




13th March- Adelaide Cup



6th April- Sports Day



7th April- Good Friday
Public Holiday




10th April- Easter
Monday Public Holiday




Learning

If you haven't already, log onto
seesaw to stay up to date with
your child's classroom learning.
This is also where I will make
any announcements and share
important information. Invites
were sent home, and digitally

via email, but please contact me
if you need support. 

I have attached a copy of our
term overview, outlining the
planned learning for term 1

in our classroom. Also
attached is a copy of the

classroom timetable, outlining
the learning schedule in room

5 for term 1.

Feel free to email me anytime, or contact
me directly, through seesaw.

erin.garton564@schools.sa.edu.au

Welcome to term 1, 2023! This
year the room 5 team consists of

me (teacher), Sam (NIT 
 teacher) and will be supported

by Brigitta.

Each day a communication folder
will be sent home with your

child. Please check these each
afternoon for any important

letters or information. Please
remember to return these folders

to school each day, with any
signed forms inside, to ensure
they get back to school safely.

Thank you!


